
Trusted Servant Committee Report 

November 10th, 2019 

 

We opened the meeting at 1:47 pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 11 people in attendance. 

Beth brought up that the church will be closing and we started discussing some possibilities for 

new meeting locations for Area Service. 

Trusted Servant Committee will be meeting next month. 

We discussed sending and funding two of our members to MARLCNA. 

Moton: To fund two representatives to go to MARLCNA. The cost would be $0.25 per mile, 50 

dollar per diem a day for food and half of all hotel expenses. We would be putting aside $600 

for funding. The representatives would be arriving on Friday and leaving on Sunday. 

Intent: To gather information regarding the CAR and CAT report that WORLD sends back to all 

the groups to wote on and be able to host a CAR Workshop in the South Hills to inform all 

groups. 

We closed the meeting at 2:05 pm with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

In Service, 

Teresa T. 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 
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